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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

June 12, 2013 – WINDC2 Unavailable 2013-06-18 for Upgrade 

 

ITS will upgrade WINDC2 to a 64-bit operation system on June 18, 2013.  WINDC2 

(windc2.iastate.edu, 129.186.6.2) may be unavailable for most of the day. 

 

The current status of the Windows Enterprise Domain Controller upgrades is:  

 

WINDC5 -- Completed Jan 8, 2013 

WINDC3 -- Completed Jun 11, 2013 

WINDC2 -- Scheduled Jun 18, 2013 

WINDC1 -- Scheduled Jul 9, 2013 

WINDC4 -- Scheduled Jan 21, 2014 

 

For complete details on how this may affect you (including RHEL5, RHEL6, NFS4, and 

AFS Implications) see the full announcement at: 

 

http://www.tech.its.iastate.edu/windows/admin/Announce.2013.06.05.pdf  
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